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Message from the Head Teacher 
 

It was wonderful to see Parent Consultations so 
well attended. I know the teachers found the 
opportunity to discuss the progress, attainment 
and well-being of your children very useful. 
 
As the Y2 and Y6 SATs draw nearer It is important 
that your child attends school as regularly as 
possible over the coming weeks. Although we try 
to make the process as stress free as possible 
some children do sometimes become worried over 
the tests. It is important to remember they don’t 
involve a pass or fail, they just reflect how well the 
child has understood what they're learning at 
school. The more relaxed you are, the better your 
child will be able to tackle the test.  

Value of the Month 
 

This month we are   
discussing the value of  
Faithfulness with the  
children. 
 
Teachers will be  
awarding ‘Values 
Certificates’ to the 
children who demonstrate 
our values in and around the school. 
 

  

    
Faithfulness 

Dates for your diary     
 
March 

10
th
      Inter-House Football Festival  

13
th
  Living Eggs arrive! 

24
th
      Red Nose Mufti Day 

24
th
      FoFS Coffee Morning – Village Hall 

24
th
      Mother’s Day Gifts – FoFS 

29
th
      Class Multi-Skills – Cooper School 

31
st
      KS1 and KS2 Disco! – Village Hall – FoFS 

 
April 

5
th
        Life Bus  

6
th
        Life Bus 

6
th
        Recorder Concert – 2pm 

7
th
        Easter Service – Church – 10am 

7
th
        Easter Egg Hunt – FoFS 

7
th
        End of Term (3.15pm finish) 

Coats 
 

Although the days have started to brighten up it is 
still cold at playtimes. We would request that you 
still send your child to school with a coat for the 
time being.  
 
 
 

School Lunches 
 

Please remember to order school lunches via 
Parent Mail. If you experience any issues placing 
an order don’t hesitate to contact the school office. 
 

Fringford Tidy Up Day 
 
The Fringford Village Tidy-up Day will be on Sunday 
12th March between 10am and 12noon. Litter 
pickers, gloves, rubbish bags etc.. will be available 
from the Village Hall.  Do please come along - many 
hands make light work! 
 
 

FoFS Events 
 
FoFS are organising many exciting upcoming events. 
More information on these events will be issued 
shortly via Parent Mail and Facebook. 
 

Living Eggs 
 

This month we welcome some very special guests 
to school, Living Eggs! The eggs are 19 days old 
when they arrive and are normally ready to hatch 
on day 20 or 21. The Living Eggs incubators are 
specially designed for classroom hatching. An 
electronic thermostat ensures accurate 
temperature control and the large viewing windows 
allow the children to see all stages of hatching. 
A brooder box complete with heat, light, bedding, 
feed and water is supplied which allows teachers 
and children easy observation and access to the 
chicks. 
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